From: STEngagement
Sent: 08 April 2013 15:52
To: 'HOEY, Kate'

**Subject:** RE: Clapham Old Town consultation on proposed changes to bus stops and stands

## Dear Kate

I have just replied to the two emails we received on Friday about delivery of the consultation material to The Polygon (copying you in). I hope that this response goes some way to answering your concerns about who the material is delivered to. If not, then I'd be happy to talk with you.

Kind Regards Stephen

Stephen O'Connor | Consultation Manager | Consultation Delivery Team Surface Planning | Transport for London Providing inspiration, strategic leadership and challenge to ensure the delivery of Surface Transport outcomes

----Original Message-----

From: HOEY, Kate [mailto:Hoeyx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx]

Sent: 08 April 2013 13:48 To: STEngagement

Subject: RE: Clapham Old Town consultation on proposed changes to bus stops and stands

Stephen Please ring me on House of Commons as soon as possible tahnks kate

----Original Message----

From: STEngagement [mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxx@xxx.xxx.xx ]

Sent: 02 April 2013 15:54

To: HOEY, Kate Cc: STEngagement

Subject: RE: Clapham Old Town consultation on proposed changes to bus stops and stands

## Dear Kate

Thank you for your email. The consultation was formally opened on March 27, with an email sent to 112 key stakeholders in Lambeth and London wide. Additionally we emailed 7 local amenity groups. The consultation letter was hand delivered to approximately 1200 properties in the local community on Good Friday (March 28). We've already received some forms back, and have had a number of responses online so we know information is in the community. Posters will be installed, where space permits, at approximately five bus stops/shelters in the area within the next two weeks, helping publicise the consultation. The letter and online consultation are part of the process which fulfils the requirement for us to consult under Section 183 of the Greater London Authority Act 1999.

Kind Regards

Stephen

Stephen O'Connor | Consultation Manager | Consultation Delivery Team Surface Planning | Transport for London Providing inspiration, strategic leadership and challenge to ensure the delivery of Surface Transport outcomes

----Original Message-----

Sent: 02 April 2013 12:08

To: STEngagement

Subject:

Dear Stephen. Re your letter re posters and leaflets. We have checked today. April2 nd and nothing has happened. This is just not good enough. Kate

Sent from my iPhone

\_\_\_\_\_

## **UK Parliament Disclaimer:**

This e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.

\*

The contents of the e-mail and any transmitted files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. Transport for London hereby exclude any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any attached transmitted files. If you are not the intended recipient be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please notify <a href="mailto:postmaxxxw@xxx.xxv.uk">postmaxxxx@xxx.xxv.uk</a>. This email has been sent from Transport for London, or from one of the companies within its control within the meaning of Part V of the Local Government and Housing Act 1989. Further details about TfL and its subsidiary companies can be found at <a href="http://www.tfl.gov.uk/ourcompany">http://www.tfl.gov.uk/ourcompany</a>, This footnote also confirms that this email message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.

\*

\_\_\_\_\_

## **UK Parliament Disclaimer:**

This e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.